
        Dates to Remember May 29: Grads return to Elementary Schools 2pm
May  31: Grad!
June 4: Walk A Mile

May 16: Professional Development Day (No School)
May 19: Victoria Day (No School)

Dear Lakers and Laker Families,

It has been another great week at H.J. Cody High School. Yesterday, our Student Council, led by Ms.
Smith and Ms. Figursky, organized our annual H.J. Cody Carnival. A shout out to Ms. Steinbach and
the Grad Committee for organizing the fun colour run. It was wonderful to see both students and
staff enjoying themselves and participating in activities that contribute to our positive school culture.

We are grateful to our RCMP partners who visited our Grade 9 and 10 classes this morning. Their 20-
minute presentations focused on making positive decisions, surrounding oneself with positive
influences, current trends and challenges affecting youth in our town such as bullying and other
violence, and the consequences of certain actions and decisions.

The Final Exam Schedule is now posted on our website. Please take a moment to review the
schedule and ensure that you are aware of your child’s exam dates. As exams approach, we ask you
to monitor your child’s PowerSchool account to ensure regular attendance and the timely submission
of all assigned work. Should you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher(s).

Due to rising material costs, CTS course fees will be increasing for the 2025–2026 school year.
These changes are in accordance with Chinook’s Edge School Division guidelines and apply across
the district: General CTS and Complementary Courses: $12 per credit, Shop/Mechanics: $24 per
credit, Foods: $16 per credit. If this change affects your child’s course selections for next year, please
let me know as soon as possible so we can support you.

A reminder that school is not in session tomorrow or Monday. Enjoy the long weekend with family
and friends. We look forward to welcoming our students back on Tuesday.

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education and our school community. If you
have any questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out.

Yours in education,
 Alex Lambert
 Principal



Exam Schedule





Apply now for the Asclepius Medical Camp for Youth! 

A free, hands-on camp designed to inspire underrepresented students to pursue medicine.
Experience what it's like to be a med student through interactive sessions, labs, and speaker

events. Lunch is provided daily!
📍 Edmonton: July 7–11 | Apply by June 6 (60 spots)

📍 Grande Prairie: July 22–25 | Apply by June 16 (50 spots, rural housing available)
🔗 Apply + learn more: https://sites.google.com/view/asclepiusmcfy/home

https://sites.google.com/view/asclepiusmcfy/home


CESD Summer School

Registration opens May 2nd!

Summer School runs from June
30 to July 25, Monday to Friday,

8:30 AM – 12:45 PM daily.

Learn more and register at:
https://www.cesd73.ca/program

s/summer-school

https://www.cesd73.ca/programs/summer-school
https://www.cesd73.ca/programs/summer-school





